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Dear Alder Skidmore and ALRC:

| am writing again today to voice my opposition to the HyVee liquor store being
proposed for the corner of Mineral Point Rd. and D'nofrio. | oppose it for the same
reasons as before: the neighborhood does not need more alcohol, more traffic, more
tobacco/cigarette products, or litter.

If this does go forward | would support the conditions that have been mentioned being
imposed. | would also propose that the parking lot entrance closest to Mineral Point
Rd. be closed off. This would help keep people trying to make the left turn into the lot
from causing a bottleneck and backing up traffic coming around the corner. It would
also help avoid people trying to turn onto D'nofrio into the busy traffic right at the
lights. Another entrance is not very far.

| like HyVee and shop there regularly but | was disappointed with what | felt was a
bully tactic on their part when the representative said that they won't accept any
conditions on their permit.

Thank you for your consideration of the neighborhood's concerns on this issue. | did
register to be available for questions however | am unsure if | can sign on because |
have a time conflict.

Jayne Meyer
201 Randolph Dr
Madison
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